
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Foidel Creek Mine; C-1982-056:  

Technical Revision No. 97 (TR 97) 

Adequacy Review 

 

 
Dear Mrs Kawcak: 

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) has reviewed the above referenced 

revision. TR 97 was found complete on 7/7/21.  Please find in the letter attached the adequacy review item that 

will need to be addressed prior to the Division’s approval of the revision.   

 

1. Please provide the Division with a proof of publication. 

 

2. The revised text submitted with TR-97, page 2.05-84.77 states the 2.1 acres for the pad and 1.6 

acres for the road of disturbance will be created.  The revision application submitted electronically 

and the cost estimate list 2.2 acres of disturbance.  Please clarify the discrepancy and make updates 

as needed to submitted material. 

 

3. The Division was informed that Colorado Parks and Wildlife intended to provide comments on this 

revision.  Those comments have not yet been received as of the writing of this letter.  These 

comments may be provided as adequacy items at a later date. 

 

 

The Division’s proposed decision for this revision is currently 9/5/2021.  If additional time is needed to address 

the issue above, please request an extension of the decision date.  If you have any questions feel free to contact me 

at 720-618-0860 or by email tabetha.lynch@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tabetha Lynch 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

August 5, 2021  

 
Miranda Kawcak 

Twenty Mile Coal Company  

29515 Routt County Road #27 

Oak Creek, CO 80467 

 


